Murray Town Board Budget Workshop

October 18, 2024

Present: Supervisor Gerald Rightmyer, Councilperson Elaine Berg, Councilperson Randall Bower, Town Clerk Cindy Oliver, Highway and Water Superintendent Dirk Lammes

Pledge to the flag.

Meeting called to order at 10:05 a.m.

The Highway Department will need a mower and a trailer for cemetery mowing. Funds will be put into a reserve for a dump truck but they are back ordered until 2026.

Councilperson Michael Christopher entered the meeting.

Board went through the tentative budget and made changes.

RESOLUTION NO. 2024-034

At a Murray Town Board budget workshop meeting, duly held on October 18, 2024, Councilperson Randall Bower moved adoption of the following resolution, Councilperson Michael Christopher seconded the motion:

RESOLVED, that the Town Board of the Town of Murray hereby authorizes the following changes to be made to the 2025 Town of Murray Tentative Budget, and:

A8810.200	changed from \$12,000.00 to \$32,000.00
A9060.800	changed from \$42,538.00 to \$43,038.00
B3620.103	changed from \$8,500.00 to \$9,360.00
DA5130.200	changed from \$357,000.00 to \$0.00
DA9060.800	changed from \$42,043.00 to \$43,093.00
DB9060.800	changed from \$26,051.00 to \$26,751.00

IT IS FURTHER RESOLVED, that with these changes, the Town Board of the Town of Murray hereby approves this as the 2025 Town of Murray Preliminary Budget.

Upon being put to a vote, the resolution was duly adopted.

The public hearing on the 2025 preliminary budget will be held at 7:00 p.m. on October 30, 2024.

<u>Motion</u> by Christopher, <u>Seconded</u> by Bower that the workshop meeting be adjourned at 2:00 p.m. <u>Motion Carried</u>

Respectfully Submitted,

Cynthia L. Oliver